
Notice of Okaloosa County Airports  

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal  

Stakeholder Consultation 

 

 

Notice is hereby provided that the Okaloosa County Airports Department 

will convene a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Stakeholder 

Consultation to be held on Friday, July 30, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CDT via 

Teleconference. The call-in number will be (334) 380-0234. 

  

In compliance with the Federal Regulations 49 CFR Part 26, the Okaloosa 

County Airport System is in the process of developing its Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) program goal for Fiscal Years 2022, 2023 and 2024.   

 

The purpose of the meeting is for Okaloosa County to present its DBE 

program plan and goal methodology to the public and to receive input regarding 

the DBE goal development process.  The County invites you to hear a presentation 

on the goal methodology and to participate in a discussion of the proposed goal, 

the availability of potential DBEs, the effects of discrimination on opportunities for 

DBEs, as well as the County’s efforts to provide opportunities for DBE 

participation. 

 

For questions or additional information about the consultation meeting, 

please contact the Airports Department’s DBE Consultant, Taffy Pippin, at 334-

546-4717 or taffypippin@gmail.com.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 

reasonable modifications for access to these meetings upon request. Requests may 

be made to the County Commission office (850-689-5030 or 850-651-7105) and 

must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting in order to provide the 

requested service. 

 

 


